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100 N.W. 1st Avenue
Delray Beach, FL 33444

TO:                  Mayor and Commissioners
FROM: John Morgan, Environmental Services Department
THROUGH:     Donald B. Cooper, City Manager
DATE: December 3, 2015

ACCEPTANCE OF A HOLD HARMLESS AGREEMENT FOR 526 N. OCEAN BLVD.

Recommended Action:
Motion to Approve and accept a Hold Harmless Agreement to relocate an 8” water main within the
State Right-of-Way on North Ocean Boulevard (A1A) for the property located at 526 North Ocean
Boulevard.

Background:
The owner is planning to remove and relocate an 8” water main within the State Right-of-Way on N.
Ocean Boulevard (A1A). As a result, a permit from the Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT)
is required. Since the City will be maintaining the 8" water main within the FDOT right-of-way, FDOT
requires that the City sign the permit application. The Hold Harmless Agreement provides the City
with a one year warranty for all work completed within FDOT right-of-way by Owner.
Attachments provided:

1) Map Location 526 N. Ocean Blvd.

2) Hold Harmless Agreement

3) Water and Sewer Plan

City Attorney Review:
Approved as to form and legal sufficiency.

Timing of Request:
The timing of this request is of high importance in order to process the building permit.
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